
From: rgqross@aol.com <rgqross@aol.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/24/2017 4:39:44 PM
Subject: Letter Request

Hello Lieutenant Governor Bryant,

My family is hosting our family reunion in Myrtle Beach on September 1 - 3, 2017. Will you send a letter of welcome to the Ross Family 
Reunion for the occasion. My uncle, Samuel Ross, is a military veteran and resident of Columbia, South Carolina.

While in Myrtle Beach, we will play golf, enjoy the amusement park, spend time on the beach and each seafood at local eateries.

Please contact me with any questions at rgqross@aol.com or 586-612-8695.

Thanks in advance for your support.

Regards,
Rae Ross Howard
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